
State of New Hampshire 
Public Employee Labor Relations Board 

New England Police Benevolent Association 

v. 

Franklin Police Department 

Case No. G-0189-3 
Decision No. 2024-125 

Order 

The Union filed a report on July 9, 2024, requesting that the PELRB schedule further 

proceedings in the above-captioned matter and suggesting a status conference on or after August 

13, 2024. Based on the Union' s submission, a status conference will be noticed for August 23, 

2024. 
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